
 
 
 
 
 
27 October 2016  

 
 

 

Westimber Ltd 
2395 State Highway 7 
Ngahere 
RD 1 
DOBSON  7872 

 Our Reference: Nelson Creek RD 

 

 

 
 
Dear Ratepayer 
 
Nelson Creek Rating District 
 
Please find attached the financial statement and works report for the Nelson Creek Rating District. 
 
Council has decided that if there is nothing substantial to discuss at a rating district meeting, the 
option should be given to the members to not hold a meeting that year, in order to save on costs 
(staff time, mileage etc.). 
 
On the basis that there is little to discuss, in terms of works needed or financial matters, I suggest 
no meeting be held this year. If you wish Council to hold a meeting please contact your Rating 
District spokesman George Hill.  Alternatively if you have any questions about the attached reports 
please contact Paulette Birchfield on 03 768 0466 ext 265.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
 
Randal Beal 
Operations Manager 

 


